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13 March 2024 
  
 

NOTICE TO RELEVANT STAKEHOLDERS 
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am: 
 
This refers to the draft regulations distributed through the World Trade Organization – Technical Barriers 
to Trade (WTO-TBT) website (www.epingalert.org) from 02 to 08 March 2024. 
 
Relative thereto, we respectfully invite stakeholders to comment on the notified draft technical regulation 
from United States: 
 

Document 
Symbol 

Notifying 
Member 

Relevant 
Dates 

Products 
Covered 

Summary 

G/TBT/N/U
SA/2101 

United 
States 

Date of 
Distribution:  
07 March 
2024 
 
Deadline for 
Comments:  
22 April 2024 
 

Softwood 
lumber 

This notice advises the public that the 
National Institute of Standards and 
Technology (NIST) is seeking comments for 
the proposed revision of Voluntary Product 
Standard (PS) 20-20, "American Softwood 
Lumber Standard." This standard, prepared 
by the American Lumber Standard 
Committee, serves the procurement and 
regulatory needs of numerous Federal, State, 
and local government agencies by providing 
for uniform, industry-wide grade-marking and 
inspection requirements for softwood lumber. 
The implementation of the standard also 
allows for uniform labeling and auditing of 
treated wood and, through a Memorandum of 
Understanding with the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture, labeling and auditing of wood 
packaging materials for international trade. 
As part of a five-year review process, NIST is 
seeking public comment and invites 
interested parties to review the revised 
standard and submit comments. 

 
To access the notification form, right click the document symbol to open the hyperlink. Should you have 
any queries on this matter or request for full text of draft regulation in English, please do not hesitate to 
email us at BPS@dti.gov.ph copy bps.smd@dti.gov.ph.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
NEIL P. CATAJAY 
Director 
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